The Big Shift — Elevate Your Chapter!

Is your chapter still operating on models that were successful decades ago but aren’t
reaping the same results today? The world has evolved, and it’s time for our chapters to
align. Welcome to The Big Shift: Elevate Your Chapter—an immersive experience designed
to help your entire team transition from the old ways to the cutting-edge practices that are
driving success in today’s non-profit choral arts world.

This isn’t just another workshop; it’s a transformative journey where your chapter will learn
to harness the strategies that top organizations are using right now. Imagine walking away
with your whole team energized, aligned, and ready to propel your chapter into a thriving
future. It’s time to stop looking back and start moving forward—together, we’ll make the big
shift.

Bring your chapter team to the Big Shift workshop:
November 22-24, 2024, from Friday 7pm to Sunday noon

Hyatt Regency Crystal City, near DCA airport (Washington DC) ($135/night, Free airport
shuttle, WIFI and gym)

Registration fees:

1 person from your chapter $190

2-3 people from your chapter $150ea

4+ from your chapter $125ea

-or-

February 7-9, 2025, in Dallas TX, DFW Airport
Hotel details to follow

if there are any chapters or specific leaders you think should attend this, please either talk
to them directly or provide us the information and we can reach out to them.

We are setting up the registration process and will have that information published shortly.
If there are any questions, email me or chapters@barbershop.org.

Thank you for your leadership role in guiding our Chapters!



